
 Foundation Stage Weekly 

News    

 

Week Ending:          Friday 30th September 

The children have all settled in very well and are starting to follow the class routines. 

Please help your child to become as independent as possible, for example, by encouraging 

them to dress themselves, open snack and water bottles as well as how to recognise 

belongings. They also need to be able to put coats and shoes on.  Early nights are also 

important as the school day can be very tiring for them. 

This week we have been……… 

 Listening to the story of ‘The Rainbow Fish’ and talking about how we can share 
things and treat our friends kindly 

 Painting rainbow fish to display in our cloakroom, giving each other one shiny scale 
Taking turns during games and while playing with toys 

 Singing songs about rainbows 

 Singing alphabet songs and saying the sounds the letters make 

 Learning the sounds MASD 

 Singing counting songs using numbers to 10 

 We have all now made rainbow biscuits during our cooking sessions 

 

Reminders 

 

 Remember to hand in reading books on correct days-there is a chart on the 
noticeboard and another in the book box. Please help your child to put these in 
before the bell goes  

 When children know their sounds/words in red booklet, please hand in for 
changing with their reading book 

 Anything to hand in, please give these to Mrs Whitehall at the door as we do not 
have time to check inside book bags, thank you 

 Please remember that all children need coats and boots in school each day 

 Home challenge-Make a ‘sound collage’ (cut out pictures using the weekly letter 
sounds) and this can be brought in to show the class 

 


